SPI& ASSOCIATES A

Chartered Accountants INDIA

Date:04/07/2024
To,

The Secretary,

SIRC,

The Institute of Chartered Accountants of India.
122, Mahatma Gandhi Road,

Nungambakkam,

Chennai — 600034

Dear Sir/Madam,

We request you to kindly display the following at the notice board of ICAI and
also add this letter to “Vacancy advertisement” at SIRC website.

We are looking for Article assistants/Paid Assistants who has basic
knowledge in MS office & Tally. The candidate will get exposure to the following
areas:-

| Statutory Audit

2 Tax Audit/GST Audit

3 Internal Audit

4 Direct and Indirect Tax Compliance

5 Secretarial Compliance

Interested  candidates  please  mail us  auditor@sudalaimani.com /
Christopher@sudalaimani.com or
Call us on 9884745854

:
z

SO0, For SPI & AS$OCIATES

’ Sudalaimani
: Partner
M.No.230635

#232, N Block, 27" Street, Anna Nagar East, Chennai - 600 102
Mob: +91 9884924182, Telephone: +91 044-35684856
Email : auditor@sudalaimani.com
GSTIN: 33AEOFS9691B1ZM



